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Minutes
Selecthoard

Non Public Session
Monday, October 21, 2013

Selectboard members Karl Dowling, John Carr, Susan Adams and Brendan Denehy were present along
with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Conservation Commission

Buddy Dougherty was present to say the conservation commission is seeking permanent trail
easements over 7 rail bed properties which are privately owned. He presented one easement for the
Board to review over a portion of lot D-46. The price of the easement is $2,500.

The Selectboard had no issues with their purchasing permanent trail easements.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.
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